
 
 

 

 

8060 165th Ave NE, Suite 200 | Redmond, WA 98052 | nwccu.org 

February 18, 2022 
 
Sean Parnell 
Chancellor 
University of Alaska Anchorage 
3211 Providence Drive 
Anchorage, AK 99508-8054 
 
Dear Chancellor Parnell: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission 
on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 18-20, 2022, concerning the Fall 2021 
Mid-Cycle RET
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